
Dear FLIPPING Community,

We're thrilled to share some major milestones in our project development:

FLIPPING

WHAT’S NEW?
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We’ve successfully finalized modules in WP2 for
Entrepreneurship, IT and Programming, Environmental
Sciences, Sales and Marketing and we’re progressing
swiftly on the development of modules of WP3 covering
Awareness, Skills, Technologies, and Assessment. 
What’s next? Testing phases for both toolkits! Your
feedback is key, so keep an eye out for opportunities to get
involved.
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WP 2 & 3 : TOOLKIT & TRAINING PROGRAMME READY

NEW PARTNER

We're thrilled to welcome Symplexis, a Greek non-profit organization, to our project
consortium. Committed to fostering equal opportunities, Symplexis focuses on skill-
building, empowerment, and active participation for the most vulnerable populations.
Their mission centers on enhancing social cohesion through integrated actions and
projects, promoting the inclusion of disadvantaged groups at risk of marginalization and
exclusion.
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LOOKING AHEAD

Thank you for being an integral part of the FLIPPING journey. Your ongoing support and
feedback drive the success of this initiative. Stay engaged, and let's continue flipping the
script on education!
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IN OUR MONTHLY PARTNER MEETINGS

Each month, the consortium joins together to discuss our achievements, progress and to
decide the next steps. These sessions are crucial for fostering collaboration and ensuring
everyone is on the same page.


